
Hospital Visitation Policies for End-of-Life 

Care 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient Family Member's Name], 

We understand that this is a challenging time for you and your loved ones. Our priority is to 

provide comfort and support during the end-of-life stage of care. Please take note of the 

following visitation policies to ensure a peaceful environment for patients and their families: 

Visitation Hours 

Visitors are welcome at any time; however, we recommend quiet hours from 10 PM to 7 AM. 

Limit on Visitors 

To maintain a serene environment, we encourage a maximum of [insert number] visitors at a 

time. 

Health and Safety Protocols 

All visitors must comply with health guidelines, including hand hygiene and wearing appropriate 

personal protective equipment (PPE) when required. 

Special Circumstances 

If the patient is nearing the end of life, we allow visitors to remain with them 24/7. Please inform 

the nursing staff of your intentions to stay overnight. 

Communication with Staff 

We encourage open communication. Please feel free to ask any questions regarding patient care 

or the visitation process. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. We are here to support you during this 

difficult time. 

Sincerely, 



[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Hospital Name] 


